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FIRST MEETING OF THE IHO CAPACITY BUILDING COMMITTEE (IHOCBC) 
 
 
Reference: IHB CL 30/2003 of 10 April 2003 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
1.-  The IHB Directing Committee is pleased to confirm that the First Meeting of the IHO 
Capacity Building Committee (IHOCBC) will take place at the IHB, in Monaco, 11-12 
September 2003 following the 3rd  Meeting of the IHO Hydrographic Committee on Antarctic 
(8 to 10 September).  
 
2.-  The following persons, according to nominations made by Member States, are 
Members of the IHOCBC: 
 
  Cdr. R. Ward (Australia),  international.relations@hydro.gov.au 

Lt. E. Silva (Chile),    esilva@shoa.cl 
Ing. M. Le Gouic (France),  mlegouic@shom.fr 
Mr. H. Hecht (Germany),  horst.hecht@bsh.d400.de 
Cdr. Vinay Badhwar (India),  nho@sancharnet.in 
Mr. A. Gove (Mozambique),  albanogove@teledata.mz 
Mr. Frode Klepsvik (Norway),  frode.klepsvik@statkart.no 
Capt. M. Barrit (UK),   mike.barritt@ukho.gov.uk 
Dr. E. Johnson (USA)  johnson@navo.navy.mil 

 
3.-.  IHOCBC Terms of Reference as well as the Draft Agenda of the First Meeting have 
been already posted on the IHO Web Page, under IHO Committees.  Information on Hotels 
and Transport is found under “About the IHO - Visiting the IHB”. We will advise Members 
of the Committee of any working documents that may be posted on to the IHO web site. 
 
4.- Finally, please do not hesitate to contact me for any other information you might need 
or the Secretary of the Committee Captain F. Bermejo.  
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee, 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(original signed) 

 
Captain Hugo Gorziglia 

Director 
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